
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Players, Coaches, Team Supporters and Fans,  
 
First and foremost, congratulations on your team’s success this season.  Advancing to a National 
Championship is a goal that few teams accomplish and it is a tribute to your efforts that you have 
advanced to this National Championship and we commend you for your dedication and 
accomplishment. The Amateur Softball Association has a proud history and tradition unmatched 
by any softball association crowning National Champions. ASA takes great pride in being 
recognized as the National Governing Body of Softball in the United States by the United States 
Olympic Committee. Whether you are a player, coach, team supporter, or fan you are taking part 
in a true National Championship and you should take great pride in being a part of this prestigious
event. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank the local host cities, their excellent 
professional staff and their volunteers for their efforts in making this ASA National 
Championship an outstanding softball event. We truly could not provide the caliber of 
Championships we do without the support of those dedicated to the sport of softball. The ASA 
and their partner cities strive to host outstanding softball tournaments and crown National 
Champions in Fast Pitch, Slow Pitch, 16” Slow Pitch and Modified Pitch. Men, women, boys and 
girls, from ages 8 to 80, compete in over 100 National Championship annually.  
 
Let it not go unnoticed that the umpires working this tournament, like the teams, have advanced 
to this event based on their accomplishments on the field and for that they are to be congratulated.
 
Again, congratulations on your team’s success this year and thanks to the cities and the local 
organizing committees for their efforts in furthering the history and tradition of the ASA National 
Championships.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

    
D. Stephen Monson      Ron Radigonda 
ASA President      Executive Director  
 


